
03/23/2022

BioAgilytix Labs

2300 Englert Drive

Durham, North Carolina

To Whomever it may concern,

I was excited to see your opening for an Analyst (GMP), and I hope to be invited for an

interview.

My background includes working in a collaborative group at local Peruvian restaurants around

my area. I have experience leading as I was a leading waiter at these restaurants. I also follow

directions very well. My most recent experience as a Pharmacy Technician taught me how to be

as precise as possible when it comes to doing my job. I was in charge of running a dispensing

machine that would dispense medication for 2 retirement homes weekly and 4 retirement homes

monthly. I was the only person on the machine so I had to learn to be independent and look over

my work to not miss any missing medication or over-dispensing.

Previously, I have been doing research with a professor at Longwood University. Our research

has to do with Synthetic Biology. This research has also taught me how to work independently

and be very punctual. The techniques that I have gained from this experience have to do with

DNA purification and PCR. Another research opportunity I have had in the past is learning how

to use a Scanning Electron Microscope to identify unique features of insects to classify them.

In addition to this experience, I have experience in being a Busboy and headwaiter at local

restaurants. This experience has taught me how to handle escalating situations and how to work

in customer service.

I also bring to the table strong computer proficiencies in MS Word, MS Excel, and R database

applications and protein modeling software such as; Plymol, Jmol, Rasmol, and Swiss-Prot.



I am confident that I can do this job very well and can display the communication and

problem-solving skills that you are seeking. Feel free to call me at 571-331-3258 (cell) to arrange

an interview. Thank you for your time—I look forward to learning more about this opportunity!

Sincerely,

Diego Sifuentes


